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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2016 12:07 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Fwd: Vero Beach monopoly on Indian River Shores

 
Please place in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 160049-EU. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Mary caverly <caverlydc@earthlink.net> 
Date: August 31, 2016 at 12:03:11 PM EDT 
To: <commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: <clerk@psc.stat.l.us> 
Subject: Vero Beach monopoly on Indian River Shores 
Reply-To: Mary caverly <caverlydc@earthlink.net> 

I encourage you to release Indian River Shores from the unregulated monopoly Vero  
beach has on our residents.  We have suffered long enough. 
 
Thank you,  Mary and Dennis Caverly 
           191 Bermuda Bay Lane 
           Indian River Shores, 32963 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 31, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 07169-16




